
 
Navy League CFC Talking Points 

 
 

 
• The Navy League of the United States is your CFC choice for supporting the sea services.  

 
• Keep our sea services strong. Designate the Navy League, #58495, in this year’s CFC and 

encourage others to do the same.  
 

• The Navy League of the United States champions the contributions of our sea services, and 
supports sea service members and their families. If you are a federal government employee, 
designate #58495 for your CFC contribution.  
 

• Federal civilian, postal and military personnel are eligible to make charitable payroll deductions 
through the CFC until December 15. Keep our sea services strong by choosing the Navy League, 
#58495, for this year’s giving.  
 

• The Navy League is the No. 1 advocate of our sea services in this year’s CFC. Choose Navy 
League, #58495, for your 2013 CFC contribution.  
 

• The Navy League proudly supports the members of our sea services and their families. If you are 
a federal employee, show your appreciation to the U.S. Navy, Marine Corps, Coast Guard and 
U.S.-flag Merchant Marine by designating #58495 for this year’s CFC campaign.  
 

• The Navy League champions our nation’s sea services by helping ensure they have what they 
need to complete their mission.  
 

• Visit NavyLeague.org today and click on the CFC button to make your contribution to the Navy 
League of the United States.  
 

• If you are not eligible to participate in the CFC, you can still visit NavyLeague.org to contribute to 
our mission.  


